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I	feel	strongly	that	I	am	being	paid	to	little	for	my	solar	contribution	and	charged	
to	much	for	the	energy	I	use	from	the	grid.I	believe	the	IPART	proposal	is	a	step	
in	the	right	direction	but	needs	to	go	further.	The	fact	my	smart	meter	has	yet	to	
be	installed	indicates	to	me	that	the	big	power	companies	are	still	not	up	to	
speed	with	alternative	power	generation.	
	
Neale	Abbott		
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